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Subject: No. 09-AAER-1C 
 
I'm writing to lend my support to this effort to regulate the energy use of television in CA.. 
Good idea, the kind of legislation we need.  Industry and free market will never get there 
without it. 
Thank you. 
 
Lisa Abbott 
510-336-1617 home/office 
510-333-9325 cell 
4101 Lyman Road 
Oakland, CA 94602 
 
lisa.abbott.mail@gmail.com 
 
 

 

From:    Lisa Abbott <tolisaabbott@gmail.com>
To:    <docket@energy.state.ca.us>
Date:    10/23/2009 2:34 PM
Subject:   Fwd: No. 09-AAER-1C

Page 1 of 1

10/23/2009file://C:\Documents and Settings\curesti\Local Settings\Temp\XPgrpwise\4AE1BEFASac...

 DATE
 RECD.

DOCKET
09-AAER-1C

OCT 23 2009

OCT 23 2009


